
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Stirling                                                                                  Term: 5          

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

It’s newsletter time again! This term has 

really flown by.  

 

Our focus in Stirling has continued to be 

developing our independence skills within 

the My Independence Pathway 

programme (MIP). Learning and 

consolidating these living skills has also 

provided us with the opportunity practise 

practical Maths and English concepts. This 

has been successful and we hope the 

students’ hard work and personal growth is 

evident at home too! 

 

Time has also been spent preparing our 

outside area, with the aim of creating a 

sensory garden and relaxation space. 

Megan has been particularly fantastic at 

gardening and independently weeding 

the flower beds, which has been great to 

see! Everybody has contributed towards 

the renovation and we look forward to 

creating the fun elements of our design, 

now most of the preparation is completed. 

Any donations of garden materials, plants 

or items would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

The Stirling Team 

  

                                                     

 
 
 

 
                                  

Stirling’s WOW moments:  

 James T’s communication through PECS 

and verbally has gone from strength to 

strength. In addition to food, James is now 

in the process of choosing activities he 

would like to add to his PECS book! 

 

 James U’s skills and enthusiasm during 

cooking have continued to develop. It is a 

huge achievement for James to handle 

and prepare food which he may not want 

to include in his cooking, as well as calmly 

choosing the ingredients he would like or 

prefer not to use. 

 Megan has been fantastic during our PE 

and exercise sessions. She has enjoyed a 

variety of swimming, circuits, walking, gym 

and games; showing real skill and 

engagement throughout.  

 

 Thomas has loved being outside as often 

possible. He has participated brilliantly 

during his farm visits and park trips, as well 

as a successful first outing to Growing 

Together.  

Key Dates  

Last day of Term 5 – Friday 25th May 

Half Term – Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June  

First day of Term 6 – Monday 4th June  


